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31-Jan-2017
 
Ben Nettleton
By email
 
Dear Mr Nettleton
 
Official information request for SECTION 328 NOTICES
 
I refer to your official information request dated 5-December-2016 for a copy of all
 Section 328 notices issued in September, 2016.
 
The information you have requested is attached.
 
All names and street addresses have been redacted under Section 7(2)(a) to protect the
 privacy of those people who received the notices. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this
 decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at
 www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.
 
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Kristy Rusher,
 Group Manager Civic and Legal.
 
Yours sincerely
Arlene Goss
 
 
Arlene Goss
Governance Support Officer
Dunedin City Council
 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz
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